
I voted NO on SB 882, the Legislative Redistricting Plan mainly because: 

This map shores up districts for vulnerable Democrat Senators and does not fairly or accurately 
represent the needs of communities of interest. It will likely entrench the Democrat's majority for the 
next decade.  

Shores up Democratic Districts to Protect Democratic Incumbents 

• Current SD 10 favored Republicans by 0.9% according to the non-partisan redistricting analysis 
tool DRA 2020.  

o The proposed district now favors Democrats by 7.5% 
• Rural Parts of Lane County will still be disenfranchised by the urban interests of downtown 

Eugene (SD 7 and 4) 
 
Sincerely, 

Kim Thatcher 
State Senator  
District 13  

900 Court Street NE 
Salem, OR 97301 
503.986.1713 
www.oregonlegislature.gov/thatcher 
sen.kimthatcher@oregonlegislature.gov 
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